
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 Memorandum 

 January 10, 2017 

 

 

 

TO: Longview Planning Commission 

 

FROM: Steve Langdon, Planning Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Comprehensive Plan Update – January 2017 workshop 

 

 

For the January 18, 2017 meeting we will continue to work on updating Comprehensive 

Plan goals and objectives.  Deborah Johnson, CWCOG, has produced proposed changes 

to the Comprehensive Plan goals based upon comments from the Planning Commission.  

It is attached. 

 

I asked various City department heads about objectives relating to their departments.  The 

objectives and their responses are given in an attached document.  The document does 

not include objectives relating to public works and to economic development.  I should 

have materials relating to those objectives by the meeting date.  

 

The Community Development Department is responsible for implementing the majority 

of the objectives in the Comprehensive Plan.  I am attaching another document that lists 

the Community Development objectives and gives staff responses.  If the response states 

that the objective was met (done), that object should be eliminated from the updated plan.  

If the response indicates it was partially done, then the objective should be rewritten to 

cover what is left to be done.  If the staff response indicates the objective was not done, 

then we need to discuss if it is still a sensible objective. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 442-5083. 

 

 

Cc: Jim McNamara, City Attorney 

 Steve Shuman, Assistant City Attorney 

 Craig Bozarth, City Engineer 

 John Brickey, Community Development Director 


